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February 13, 1995 326-332 327-7387

Burcau of Land Management cae ol
Mr. Ken Townsend .o ;

Chief, Branch of Drilling and Produciion . - ‘
1235 La Plata Highway S i
Farmington, NM 87401 e L

Dear Mr. Townsend, .

This letter is a responsc to your letter dated January 27, 1995, to Condor Oil Corporptioq,
concerning the Northeast Hogback Unit No:29nd the Northeast Hogback Unit No. 31 )Giant
Exploration & Production Company became operator of the Northeast Hogback Unit on January 2,
1995. Giant did not receive the well files from the previous operator until February 9, 1995, We
are still in the process of evaluating the field. Giant is requesting 6 months to complete the

evaluaiion before any acuonis taken on these wells. We will submit a sundry and the appropriate
paper work reflecting the planned work within 6 months.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 326-3325.
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